From: Ann Arnold Sent:04 Nov 2021 05:36:51

Subject: Planning application 2021/2425 - Pear Tree Farm, Alburgh Road, Hemphall Attachments: image001.jpg, image002.jpg, image003.jpg, image004.jpg, image005.jpg,

Dear Mr Carver

Many thanks for your application, which is valid. Please ring 01508 533813 to make payment by card, or go to our website, www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk to make payment online.

Kind Regards

Ann Arnold

Systems Officer

t 01508 533779 e ann.arnold@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

Two Councils, One Team











copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.